
May 7, 2019

Seeds of the future

The Town of Vienna’s Conservation and Sustainability Commission will offer a large selection of
native plants for sale from 8 a.m.-1 p.m. Saturday, May 18, in the parking lot of the Vienna 
Community Center. All plants are raised and sold by Hill House Garden Nursery, which 
specializes in high-quality native plants.

Plants include flowering perennials, native shrubs, and small trees. These plants attract birds, 
bees, and butterflies, all of which are beneficial to the home landscape. Cash, checks, and 
credit cards will be accepted.

In addition, Kristina Clarin of the Northern Virginia Soil and Water Conservation District and 
beekeeper Steven Youssef will be on hand to share information and answer questions.
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